RETIREE ASSOCIATION

On April 18th, Thursday, we will be meeting at the at the Botanical Gardens at 2 p.m.! Our guide will be Curator Melissa Tapia-Garcia who will take us through roses and discuss various aspects of growing them, including how to prune them, and she will take us through the current show in the conservatory, Spring Pastels.

The admission for seniors is \$5.50, and the Botanical Garden is located at 2601 Central NW. We should meet shortly before 2 at the inside gates! I hope you all have a wonderful day!

